OFFICIAL NOTICE OF DECISION

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
PLANNING DEPARTMENT
DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD June 2, 2004

3. Project # 1002796
04DRB-00667 Major-Vacation of Public Easements

TERRAMETRICS OF N. M. agent(s) for CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE, FIRE DEPT.
request(s) the above action(s) for all or a portion of Lot(s) 8-11, KAY ADDITION,
zoned SU-1 special use zone, for fire stationn/c, located on CHICO RD NE,
between DALLAS ST. NE and CHARLESTON ST. NE containing approximately
1 acre(s). [REF: 04DRB-00326, 03DRB-02022 & 02024, 03EPC-01099 & 01100 ]
(K-19)

At the June 2, 2004, Development Review Board meeting, the vacation was approved as
shown on Exhibit B in the Planning file.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you must do so by June 17, 2004 in the manner
described below.

Appeal is to the Environmental Planning Commission. Any person aggrieved with
any determination of the Development Review Board may file an appeal on the
Planning Division form, to the Planning Division, within 15 days of the Development
Review Board's decision. The date the determination in question is issued is not
included in the 15-day period for filing an appeal. If the fifteenth day falls on a
Saturday, Sunday or holiday as listed in the Merit System Ordinance, the next
working day is considered as the deadline for filing the appeal. Such appeal shall
be heard within 60 days of its filing.

You will receive notice if any other person files an appeal. Successful applicants are
reminded that other requirements of the City must be complied with, even after approval
of the referenced application(s).

Please note that the vacation of all plats, rights-of-way, and easements are void after
one year from the final appeal date referenced above if all conditions are not met (The
effective date of Development Review Board approval is the hearing date plus the

n,”AICP, DRB Chair

Cc: City of Albuquerque Fire Department, 11510 Sunset Gardens SW, 87121
Terrametrics of New Mexico, PO Box 30192, 87190

Marilyn Maldonado, Planning Department, 4th Floor, Plaza del Sol Bldg.
Scott Howell, Property Management, Legal Dept./4th Flir, City/County Bldg
File

Sheran Mats



